
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/24/2019 4:26:04 AM

First name: Michelle

Last name: Kropp

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please do not implement a permit system for waterway access in the North, Middle or South fork. My

husband and I, all of our family and a lot of our friends live here because we can live and experience the wonder

that is north west Montana. By implementing a permit, you are only encouraging large businesses and folks with

money to control the riverways... something that the locals should be privy to before anyone else. I love being

able to experience forest service lands as well as public lands, and the idea that the use of those lands is up for

sale is truly disgusting. Please do the right thing and vote NO for permit use on the Rivers. 


